
 

 

Greetings! It is with mixed emotions that I write to 
you today.  As of May 1st, I will be stepping down as 
the President of Hope for Haiti after 21 years.  My 
granddaughter, Tiffany Kuehner, has been selected by 
the Board of Directors to succeed me.  As you may 
recall, Tiffany has been involved with Hope for Haiti 
for the past 10 years, including the two years that she 
spent running Hope for Haiti's programs while living in 
Les Cayes, Haiti.  She is fluent in Creole, French and 
English.  Since the earthquake in January 2010, 
Tiffany has relocated to the Naples office where she 
currently serves as the Vice President of the 
organization, and a member of the Board of 
Directors.  I realize that I may be a little bit 

prejudiced, but I can assure you that Tiffany is a very capable woman, and I 
encourage you to closely observe her leadership skills as she moves Hope for Haiti 
to new levels of achievement. 
  
It has been my pleasure to serve the people of Haiti for the past two decades, and 
I can't think of a more qualified person to take the reigns of my "fifth child" than 
Tiffany.  My plan is to stay on as Chairman of the Board for the foreseeable 
future, with the primary responsibility of providing support to you, and all of our 
current donors.  Please know that I am always available to you at (239) 777-7183, 
or via email at joanne@hopeforhaiti.com.  
  
Hope for Haiti has come a long way from its humble origin, and its' success could 
not have happened without YOU.  Your friendship and support along this journey 
has been ever-so comforting to me.  I thank you from the bottom of my heart for 
believing in me and the people of Haiti.  I hope that you will continue to support 
Tiffany in the very same way. 
  
           
                                                    Warmest regards, 

  
                                                     JoAnne M. Kuehner, DM 
                                                     President and Founder 
  



    
P.S. Please check out the new Google Translate function on our 
website and updates "From the Field." Thank you for being a part of 
our successes.  Help us continue to spread HOPE and LOVE to our 
friends in Haiti in the years to come.  DONATE TODAY!   
  

  

 
 

    
 

 

 
 


